
You are invited, answer the call! We will be having a Meet & Greet on 
Saturday, February 22th at 10:00 a.m. in the Church Library to discuss 

opportunities for social justice 
according to the Social Principles 
of the United Methodist Church.  
Did you know the social principles 
were updated for 2025?  The new 
book of principles will be 
published late spring/early 
summer.  We will be starting a 

Church and Society Team to explore the new principles, talk about the biblical 
foundation and the history of the United Methodist Church answering the call 
to action and we would love for you to join us. This group will move forward 
with learning and advocacy opportunities including panel discussions to 
educate others. Let’s put our faith into action. The time is right to get involved.  
We will follow the General Board of Church and Society’s mission of:  

Living Faith. Seeking Justice and Pursuing Peace. 

Of course, light refreshments will be served.  See you soon! If you have 
questions prior to the meeting, contact the church office or Shelly Gould-Rice.  

 


